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Cleartech Portal 4.4 Upgrade 

 
As part of an upgrade, an update for the Cleartech Portal to Version 4.4 will be 

released by 19 May 2019. No downtime is expected.  

 

1. New EEX Market Trade Tape Portlet 

A new ECC Trade Tape showing EEX and EEX Asia trades is now available for the 

Freight Market.  

 

Trade Tape is delayed by 15 minutes. 

 

2. Clearing Reference Improvements 

Long clearing references will now display optimally on the Cleartech Portal 

Click/Search Trade ID to view more trade details > Trades Status > eg EEX Reference 

 

3. NFX STP 

 

NFX trades with periods above 12 months will now STP through the Cleartech Portal. 

Due to NFX restrictions, clearing IDs are on a per-year basis.  

eg. A Cal 22 + 23 trade will generate 2 Clearing IDs. 

 

 

If you encounter any issues, you can reach EEX Asia Market Operations at  

+65 6206 9828 or via email at marketops@eexasia.com. 
 
Refreshing your page (Ctrl+F5) or logging out and back in prior to use is 

recommended. Thank you for your continued support. 
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